the pub and the Love Lane properties to screen the noise from the pub. Indeed the rear wall of the common yard of Numbers 6 to 4 is a shared rear wall with the Pub.

Furthermore, the bedrooms of Numbers 6 and 8 Love lane are situated to the rear of the properties, only 7 metres from the White Horse with nothing in-between to screen any noise.

I maintain that people have the right to live peacefully and without disturbance even next to a pub. I suggest that I have shown that the White Horse's management have failed my tenants' reasonable expectations in the very recent past and maintain that giving permission to allow recorded music to be played outside in such close proximity, no matter how well it is 'policed' will represent a major intrusion on my tenants privacy.

Nantwich is a small town of mixed herediment - it is not a town centre devoid of residents. All residents live cheek by jowl with the businesses in the town and their lives are greatly affected by the way these businesses are run and by implication by the terms of the operating conditions that are imposed upon them.

As ordinary citizens in a democratic society, my tennants can only trust in you, the authorised licensing authority, to fulfil your most important roll in safegarding their future peace and security.

Yours respectfully,